
 

 

 

 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Phonics Information Evening – Year One  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We will be holding a phonics information evening for parents/guardians of Year One 
children. The session will include a presentation about phonics at Leasowes and the Year 
One phonics screening check. There will initially be information about how phonics is taught 
in Year 1, specifically linked to the new Little Wandle scheme with an opportunity to see a 
selection of phonics resources first hand. It will then cover the Phonics Screening Check 
and give you a better understanding of what the Screening Check is, when it takes place 
and how to prepare your child.  

The same presentation will be delivered over two sessions therefore you only need to attend 
one session at a time which suits you best. These will take place on Monday 22nd January 
2024 

Session 1: 4:00 - 4:30pm or Session 2: 4:45 – 5:15pm.  

We hope that you can support this evening and look forward to seeing you there. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Dodd and Miss Thelwell 


